REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
To Provide Lobbying Services to the City of Harlingen

HARLINGEN
TEXAS
Notice is hereby given that the City of Harlingen is accepting Requests
for Qualifications (RFQ). RFQ will be received until 2:00 p.m., Friday,

January 12, 2024. All submissions shall be received in the office of the
City Secretary, 118 E. Tyler, Harlingen, Texas 78550.

Each submission shall conform and be responsive to the Request for
Qualifications. The City desires to retain the services of a highly qualified
firm to serve as a Lobbyist for the City. RFQ’s may be picked up at the
City Manager’s Office at 118 E. Tyler, Harlingen, Texas 78550.

The City reserves the right to accept or reject any or all submissions,
and to waive any informalities or irregularities in the RFQ process. The
City is an equal opportunity employer. A City committee shall screen all
applications and those applicants selected may be invited to attend an
interview with either City Staff or the City Commission, at the applicants
own expense. The City shall not incur any costs for applicant preparation
and/or submittal of proposal.




